
To Chairwoman Williams & members of the committee,  
 
No worker anywhere should fear retaliation for whistle-blowing. Retaliating on a worker by reporting 
them to ICE or a similar action should be treated with the utmost intolerance. I hope you will give strong 
consideration to this great bill from Rep. Morales to ensure every worker is free to do something about 
unethical/illegal business activities, when they see or hear it.  
 
Thank You,  
 
Jordan Goyette 
114 uphill ave  
Warwick, RI 02886 
goyettejordan@yahoo.com 
4015274415 
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